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NMDOT to host a public information meeting on 
proposed U.S. 60/70/84 improvement through the 

City of Clovis 
 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) is hosting a public information 
meeting to gather input on aesthetic and safety improvements on U.S. 60/70/84 through the City 
of Clovis between Prince Street and Norris Street. The meeting will feature a presentation of 
various options for landscaping, infrastructure treatments, and intersection improvements. 
 
The NMDOT is initiating a corridor study to obtain information on the existing roadway 
conditions, identify needs for improvement and develop and evaluate alternatives for roadway 
improvements.  An environmental study will also be conducted.   
 
The public meeting will be hosted at the Clovis-Carver Public Library, Wednesday, November 
14, 2012, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. with a presentation at 6:00 p.m.   
 
New Mexico Department of Transportation staff, engineering consultants, residents and 
interested stockholders will be in attendance.  
 
To request Americans with Disabilities act (ADA)-related accommodations contact Eric 
Johnson, with Marron and Associates at (505) 898-8848 at least two days before the meeting.  
 
For more information contact Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer at the NMDOT District 
Two Office, 4505 West Second Street, Roswell, NM, 88202, or by phone, at (575) 637-7210. 
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